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Member News      

Board of Directors 2022 
 
Officers 
President  
Dan Durow  2022-25 
dandurow@charter.net 
 
VP/Membership  
Rex Tegen 2022-25 
rextegen@gmail.com 

 

Secretary/Greens  

Bill Ferderer 2022-24 

bferd@yahoo.com 

 

Treasurer  

Mindy McHale    2022-23 

riverviewmassagetherapy@gmail.com 

 

Directors 

House Committee 

OPEN 22-24 

 

Pro Shop  
Susan Eddy 2021-23 
eddyrs24@gmail.com 
 
Handicap/Tournament  
Bill Macke 2021-23 
wmaske@provalues.net 

Golf Shop: Tee Times 541-296-5252 or online https://thedallescountryclub.net  

Club House: 541-296-4185       Newsletter submission: izettag1@gmail.com  

December 2022 

GOLF SHOP HOURS 

MONDAY     CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC 

TUESDAY     12PM TO 4PM 

WEDNESDAY  9AM TO 4PM 

THURSDAY     9AM TO 4PM 

FRIDAY        9AM TO 4PM 

SATURDAY        9AM TO 4PM 

SUNDAY  9AM TO 4PM 

WEATHER DEPENDENT  

If grounds are frozen, we are closed  

MESSAGE FROM THE GOURNDS CREW: 

We are endeavoring to improve the condition of our 
Tee boxes.   

You will notice that we will be moving the Tee mark-
ers and closing Tee boxes that need renovating.   

The plan is to close the Tee box, then spike, seed, and 
sand.   

Thanks for your patience and looking forward to better 
Tee’s this spring.   

Your grounds crew. 

Wishing you and yours a very Merry Christmas  

and the 

Happiest of New Year 
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Gary Brown has ground down approximately 42 
stumps and the crew has been busy hauling off 
the spoils, covering the holes and some burning 
stumps in place.  The next project weather permit-
ting and with the Ladies Association help is to 
build dedicated raised Purple Tee boxes at holes 
#1, 3, 8, and 9.   
 
The Ladies Association has purchased 9 yards of 
50/50 dirt from Dirt Huggers and Ken Schanno 
has volunteered to haul it to the course.   
 
The Kelly's, Jason and myself have located where 
the Tee's are to be located. We plan on renting a sod cutter to cut the sod and will leave it in 
place till ready to work that Tee box.   
 
The plan is to remove the sod, add dirt to raise, and level the box.  A compactor will be rent-
ed to compact the soil and then replace the sod.  The box will have a slight upward slope 
and the sides will be beveled to allow mower access.  The hope is to have these boxes 
ready for spring.  This project should not cost the course any moneys because the Woman's 
assoc. and donations will cover it.  Bill F 
 

The Ladies Association approved improving the forward tees this past summer with the pro-
ceeds derived from the “Rich Hess” tournament. It will be great to be able to use a tee box 
that is level and also have it in the same location all of the time. 
 
It’s been a good year for our association as we were also able to purchase the new direction-
al signs on the course. We have plans for other projects and hope to be able to continue 
making everyone’s experience at the country club a good one. Thanks to everyone for help-
ing us accomplish our goals.     Janet Tschanz  

Some Seriously Heavy Lifting At The Course 
Big Thank You to Gary Brown 

We took out approximately 28 dead or dying trees at the course. We had 

one cleanup party with about 10 to 12 regular committed volunteers. Our 

crew worked hard on cleanup and hauling off wood pieces 
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Christmas is near,  

and we’ve got your gear! 

These beanies  

will keep your brain warm  

no matter the weather! 

$20 each 

 

Kick off the New Year  

in some new kicks! 

Men’s $80-99; Women’s $20-55  

New designs & sizes are in! 
Yatta Polos only $30 

Legend has it that when 
you dress colorfully, 
spring comes quicker! 
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

 

 We have a number of new members. 

 Please reach out, introduce yourself, help   

 the new members get involved and feel welcome. 
 

 Chad & Heidi Leeson        Introductory Member  

          Colton Sawyer  Junior Member 

      Bryce Olsen has dropped his membership.   


